
As an active participant in events sponsored by the AKC involving trained dogs on both private and 
public lands I strongly urge you to let this bill die.  I see no relationship between domestically raised 
birds used in these events and wild birds.    I also encourage you to attend either a field trial or a hunt 
test and see for yourself the conduct of the test and the ability of the dogs.  Thank You 
 
Gary Host 
29945 NE Benjamin Rd 
Newberg, OR 97132 
 
 


